
2/8/2023

To Whom it May Concern, 

I’m writing this letter in support for SPARK’S (The Children's Museum of 

Rochester) inclusive programming and access for all request. Jeremiah

Program-Rochester-SE MN’s mission is to disrupt generational poverty for 

single mothers and their children, two generations at a time. We do this 

with a hyperfocus on education for both moms and their children. Like 

SPARK and their mission, Jeremiah Program-Rochester-SE MN 

understands the importance of play for our children’s learning. It is the 

primary tool in which they learn to navigate their world, problem solve, 

and have fun! With this programming, our families will help foster more 

inclusive communities through access to cultural programming. 

We believe that inter-cultural learning really should be for all and are 

grateful for our continued partnership with SPARK in helping our JP 

families unlock the power of play. 

Thank you for your consideration! 

Ally Hanten Ebert 

Executive Director 

Jeremiah Program-Rochester-SE M


